
Cancelation Notice:  

Thursday April 9th  

NRE Board of Directors Meeting 

In keeping with the Governor’s stay at home and social 

distancing directives, the NRE Board of 

Directors meeting originally scheduled for Thursday, 

April 9th has been cancelled.  The Board is exploring 

options for a virtual meeting in the future if necessary.  An 

email will be sent to all residents regarding a virtual 

meeting using the app: ZOOM 
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